
 

 Exceeds  
Expectations 
(3 points) 

Meets Expectations 
(2 points)  

Almost There 
(1 point) 
 

Not There Yet 
(0 points) 

Content 
Understanding 

- Presented 
several pieces of 
factual information 
on the woman’s 
early life 
-Presented several 
pieces of factual 
information on the 
woman’s 
accomplishments 
-Clearly states how 
the woman was 
influential in 
changing America 

-Presented some 
pieces of factual 
information on the 
woman’s early life 
-Presented some 
pieces of factual 
information on the 
woman’s 
accomplishments 
-States how the 
woman was 
influential in 
changing America 

-Presented a piece 
of factual 
information on the 
woman’s early life 
-Presented a piece 
of factual 
information on the 
woman’s 
accomplishments 
-Unclearly states 
how the woman 
was influential in 
changing America 

-Presented 
information on the 
woman’s early life 
that was not factual 
or did not present 
any information on 
her early life 
-Presented 
information on the 
the woman’s 
accomplishments 
that was not factual 
or did not present 
any information on 
her accomplishments 

Organization, 
Flow, & Pacing 

-Script is 
appropriately 
organized in a 
sequential order 
-Images, music, 
and sound effects 
are appropriately 
placed to enhance 
the script 
-Story flows 
smoothly with no 
bumps 
-Voiceovers are 
spoken clearly at 
an easy to follow 
rate throughout the 
entire story 

-Script is generally 
organized in a 
sequential order 
-Most images, 
music, and sound 
effects are are 
appropriately 
placed to enhance 
the script 
-General flow to the 
story with 1 or 2 
bumps 
-Voiceovers are 
clearly spoken at an 
easy to follow rate 
for most of the story  

-Some of the script 
is organized in a 
logical order 
-Some images, 
music, and sound 
effects are 
appropriately 
placed to enhance 
the script 
-Somewhat of a 
flow to the story 
with many bumps 
throughout 
-Voiceovers are 
sometimes unclear 
and difficult to 
understand  

-None of the script is 
organized in a logical 
or sequential order 
-None of the images, 
music, or sound 
effects are 
appropriately placed 
to enhance the script 
-No flow to the story 
whatsoever; very 
hard to follow along 
-Voiceovers are 
inaudible or 
nonexistent 



 
 

Research  -all research is 
from credible 
sources, 
appropriate and 
well documented 
-included all 
sources as credits 
 
 
 

-most research is 
from credible 
sources, 
appropriate and 
mostly well 
documented  
-included mostly all 
sources as credits 

-some research is 
from credible 
sources, 
appropriate and 
documented  
-included some 
sources as credits 

-most research is not 
from credible 
sources, appropriate 
and not well 
documented 
-did not include any 
sources as credits 

Media 
Application  

-Student used the 
website WeVideo 
to include all 
requirements of 
incorporating many 
images, music and 
voice overs 
throughout the 
entire script  
-all use of media is 
appropriate, 
supportive of the 
story, balanced 
and well 
considered  
  

-Student used the 
website WeVideo to 
include most of the 
requirements of 
images, music and 
voice overs 
throughout the 
script 
-use of media is 
mostly appropriate, 
supportive of the 
story, balanced and 
well considered 
 

-Student used the 
website WeVideo 
to include some of 
the requirements of 
images, music and 
voice overs 
throughout the 
script  
-some use of media 
is appropriate, 
supportive of the 
story and 
considered 
 

-Student did not use 
the website WeVideo 
and included very 
few to none images, 
music and voice 
overs throughout the 
script 
-use of media is 
mostly not 
appropriate, 
supportive of the 
story and not well 
considered 
 


